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Thank you for your partnership with us 
in serving and introducing international 
students and scholars to Jesus at the 
University of Oregon! Your gifts enable 
us to show hospitality, serve felt needs 
and represent Christ to students; your 
prayers grant us favor and open hearts.
Happy belated Easter!* We just came 

through a spiritually significant season for Christians, 
Muslims and Jews, as Easter, Ramadan and Passover 
practically overlapped each other. While most Jewish 
UO students are Americans, UO’s Muslims are mostly 
international students. So, together with InterVarsity and 
University Fellowship Church, we facilitated three “peace 
feasts,” including a visit to the Eugene mosque, to build 
bridges of friendship and discuss beliefs and culture. 
Please pray for these efforts, and especially for one Eugene 
convert to Islam who claims to be an ex-Christian pastor. ☹
Wildlife Safari. We took a mostly-African group to see 
animals from Africa and around the world. We are 
blessed by the confidence and boldness of our African 
Christian student friends. We also enjoyed shopping and 
tulips with Chinese and Pakistani friends in Woodburn, 
Oregon.
Malaya’s going to be a DUCK! Our second daughter 
Malaya, 18, has decided to attend the University of 
Oregon, tentatively majoring in human physiology. 
We’re so proud of her!
Next month our family will visit Singapore for ISI staff 
conference, then Japan for family and former students. 
(Elayna will stay in Eugene for work.) Toshiko’s mother 
had a “heart event” last year, at age 84, and we haven’t 
been all-together with her in six years. We are thankful 
she’s well, and we look forward to a precious time 
together. Please pray for her salvation, and for former 
students who still don’t know the Lord. Pray that we can 
make good (re)connections.
*At Easter, the stone was rolled away not so Jesus could 
get out, but so, I’m persuaded, we could see in: ‘He is not 
(among the dead) but risen! just as he said’. May we know 
him and grow more and more in his resurrection power!

Dan, Toshiko, Elayna, Malaya, Eli & Evan

Welcome

We’re glad you’re here

We want to hear from you! Fill out a 

Communication and/or Prayer Request 

form. We would love to pray for you and 

get you more information. 

Giving available

online or on the 

ACC app

3403 Alderwood Mall Blvd.

Lynnwood WA 98036

425.774.7766

ALDERWOOD.CC

EVENTS AND INFO

Join us for Sunday services in person or online (live stream at 9:30am).

Sunday service times: 8:00am, 9:30am and 11:00am

We have programs for kids and students on Sunday mornings as well!

Alderwood Community Church is a group of people who are committed 
to following Jesus together. Visit alderwood.cc/connect and see where 
you can get connected in a group, serving with a team, or through a 
Bible study.

The Alderwood church staff and elders are praying for you regularly! 
Please let us know how we can be praying for you! Submit your prayer 
requests at alderwood.cc/prayer

The Alderwood Compassion Center is open to receive donations on 
Tuesdays (9am to noon)...a list of items needed and the address can be 
found at alderwood.cc/compassion

Struggling with life? Need someone to come alongside and support? 
Stephen Ministry can help. alderwood.cc/stephen

Visit our website or use the ACC app to find out about upcoming 
events. Visit our calendar at alderwood.cc/events-page

COMING UP

•	 Vacation Bible School — June 27-30 
All completed 1st thru 6th graders are invited! Register at 
alderwood.cc/vbs before June 25th. Lots of opportunities to 
volunteer and help make VBS an out of this world experience!

•	 Family Camp — July 10-16 
Held at Warm Beach Campground, this is one of the most highly-
anticipated events of the year at Alderwood! Come for the whole 
week, the weekend, or even just for a day. All ages welcome! 
Registration will begin June 1st. More info at alderwood.cc/camp

TEXT “ACCAPP” TO 84576


